BOARD OF ETHICS

City of Stamford 888 Washington Boulevard Stamford, Connecticut 06904

January 27, 1998

Mr. Thomas W. Troy Recreation Leader FOR PICK UP

Dear Mr. Troy:

You have requested the Board of Ethics issue an Advisory Opinion as to whether any conflict exists between your status as a City of Stamford employee, and your role as an Official/Administrator for local leagues. In issuing this Opinion, the Board of Ethics relies on the memo of Attorney Thomas Cassone dated November 5, 1997 and its attachments. Please be advised the Board unanimously voted that no real or apparent conflict of interest exists.

This Opinion is binding upon the Board of Ethics and yourself unless amended or revoked, and reliance on this Opinion in good faith is an absolute defense in any action or proceeding brought under the provision of the Code of Ethics.

The Board thanks you for taking the time and effort to request an Advisory Opinion.

Very truly yours,

Amy LiVolsi Gragg

Chairman of the Board of Ethics

ALG:sim

cc: Lois Pont-Briant

All Members of the Board of Ethics